



IN THIS MONTH'S ISSUE

- Welcome New Staff & Students
- Trimester 1 Highlights
 - Upcoming Events
 - Did You Know?

This year we welcomed many new staff, students, and programs.

In future issues, we will spotlight each Grade Level Team and Allied Arts Team.

prember , 202

buring Trimester One
students participated in
several extra-curricular
activities. MVMS hosted a
very successful family
Bingo Night. Many
students were recognized
as students of the month,
and many more were
honored for their positive
behaviors of respect and
responsibility.

Some fifth-graders helping Mrs. Durant to prepare Thanksgiving meal bags for 23 MVMS families.



school FIELD TRIP!!!

On November 18th we all went to the Narrow Gauge Theater in Farmington to see PAW Patrol: The Mighty Movie. Students each received popcorn and a drink.



Did you know?

They say that no snowflakes are the same, but in 1988, two snowflakes collected from a Wisconsin storm were confirmed to be twins at an atmospheric research center in Colorado.



- Basketball Games, Wrestling Meets, and more. For more information please visit: https://www.rsu10.org/o/mvms /events or. https://www.facebook.com/mo untainvalleymiddleschool/
- MVMS Drama Performance of The Many Disguises of Robin Hood
- Black Mountain Day